
  

 

 

 

 

As a member of the Ogemaw Arenac Amateur Radio Society, we would like to offer you 

and your family the following service. If you would like members to assist your loved 

ones with your radio equipment upon your death, just place this letter with your other 

important paperwork. 

 

Family members may contact the club by going to the club website www.k8oar.com, 

and sending an email to oaars@k8oar.com . If you do not have internet access you may 

call Dale KD8JSL at 989 254 9185 or Chris W8COP at 989 685 3120. 

 

At least 3 members from the club will work together and assist the family with any issues 

regarding ham radio equipment. The equipment shall be disposed of at the direction of 

the family and all monies that may be collected shall be turned over to the family, minus 

any cost incurred in selling said equipment.  
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